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SOUTHWOLD HARBOUR AUTHORITY  
NOTICE TO HARBOUR USERS  

NO. 2 OF 2020 
 

SOUTHWOLD LOCAL NOTICE TO USERS  
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL STAGE OWNERS AND BOAT YARDS 
 
AS FROM 1ST FEBRUARY 2020 ALL REPLACEMENT / NEW  
 
PONTOON FLOATS USED IN SOUTHWOLD HARBOUR FOR 
 
ANY PURPOSE MUST BE FULLY ENCAPSULATED . 
 
THIS IS IN CONJUNCTION WITH CURRENT RESERCH  
 
AROUND POLUTION OF OUR SEAS AND PLASTICS 
 
GETTING INTO THE FOOD CHAIN. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION IN THIS  
 
IMPORTANT MATTER . 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Peter Simmons 
Harbour Master  
Harbour Master’s Office  
Blackshore  
Southwold IP18 6TA 


